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5 YEARS OF DEDICATED SERVICE

Drew Deurlington
Lead Graphic Designer

“If you haven’t had the pleasure of meeting Drew Deurlington, you have no doubt 
seen his work. As Lead Graphic Designer on the Tahoe Donner Communications Team, 
Drew is responsible for designing the monthly Tahoe Donner News Magazine, Summer 
Fun Guides, t-shirts, posters, signage and more. Drew is a leader through his positive 

attitude, high bar for quality and enthusiasm to help others around him succeed. 
Drew’s skillset varies from technical support and web design, to copywriting, to 
graphic design and beyond. A past recipient of several Tahoe Donner employee 

awards – including Most Valuable Player and Best Comedic Relief, Drew truly fits the 
definition of the ideal team player and is an invaluable member of the Tahoe Donner 

team. During his free time, you can often find Drew out enjoying the XC trails, and 
when you do, please be sure to thank him for his outstanding dedication to our 

community.” 
- Joe Reeder, Communications Manager



15 YEARS OF DEDICATED SERVICE

Nicole Ladd
IT Manager

“How the years do fly! It seems like just yesterday; Nicole arrived on the 
Tahoe Donner team. I can’t express how appreciative I am of everything 
Nicole brings to our team. Without a doubt, her organization and project 

management skills one of the driving forces of our overall success. This 15th 
year anniversary is an important milestone. It is also a special occasion for 

Tahoe Donner since it is a testimony of her loyalty. Real dedication and loyalty 
are rare. And I cannot express my gratitude enough for her many years of 

service. I say to Nicole, Thank you for your continued dedication to everything 
that is Tahoe Donner.”

- Miah Cottrell, IT Director



THANK YOU FOR YOUR 
AMAZING SERVICE!


